
August 31, 1973 

Mrs. Eve Simon 
Australian Jewish Times 
140 Darlinghurst Road 
Darlinghurst, N.S.W. 2010 

My dear Mrs. Simon:! 

Please accept my warmest thanks for your kindness in 
mailing to me those copies of the newspapers in which 
you published reports on my various lectures. 

I am especially grateful for your very warm and flattering comments in your column. 

As IZt at all possible to continue to receive copies 
of the newspaper by surface mail as a way of keeping in 
contact with a community which I learned to like and 
respect? 

All my best wishes for a very happy New Year. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NLiar


